
 

 

Washington Township Education Association 

The Washington Township Education Association 

is pleased to announce that Port Colden Elementary 

and Brass Castle Elementary will be drop off sites 

for Toys For Tots.  There will be donation boxes at 

both schools. 

 

To donate, please send in a new unwrapped toy 

with your child.  Donations will be accepted from 

November 30, 2015 – December 18, 2015.   

 

Questions:   Email Raphael Margolin at   

    rmargolin@washtwpsd.org 
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